
PUBLIC NOTICE: EMERGENCY ROADWORKS 
GOVAN MBEKI ROAD, 24-25 AUGUST 2024

The City of Cape Town’s Urban Mobility Directorate advises the 
public of a detour due to a temporary road closure on Govan Mbeki 
Road in Hanover Park over the weekend of Saturday 24 and Sunday 
25 August 2024. 

The section of Govan Mbeki Road between Jan Smuts Street 
(McDonalds entrance) and Hanover Park Avenue will be closed to 
traffic travelling in the direction towards Philippi. Traffic will be 
diverted via Jan Smuts Street, Downberg Road and Hanover Park 
Avenue before returning to Govan Mbeki Road.

Motorists are requested to follow the signage as well as the flag 
personnel who will be deployed to help keep traffic moving.    

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information 
and to sign up for project updates.
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